Holy Rosary Primary School

Covid-19 Summary For Parents
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HOLY ROSARY
PRIMARY SCHOOL

This is a short summary of our full Response Plan for easy reference. You can read our full Response Plan on the school website.
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School hours are: surnames A-K arrive at 9.10-9.20,
surnames L-Z arrive at 9.20-9.30. Junior Infants,
Senior Infants and First Class arrive from 9.30-9.40.
Further details available on your email.

2nd-6th class children will go straight to their line.
Parents can leave them at the designated area
maintaining 2m distance.

Junior Infants to First Class can be brought to their
external classroom door, maintaining 2m distance.

Pick up from designated area, as outlined on the
school website, maintaining 2m distance.
Pupils are encouraged to walk or cycle to school.

Collection of children during the school day by prior
appointment only.

There will be no access to the classroom for parents or
visitors, bar exceptional circumstances

All staff will complete COVID induction training.

As per current guidelines, all staff will wear a face covering
when within 2 metres of another person.

Pupils and staff will wash their hands regularly, using proper
technique.
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Everyone will use the hand sanitiser provided on entry and
exit and during the school day.

High-touch points will be cleaned during yard breaks
Classrooms will be cleaned daily. Toys will be disinfected
regularly.

Pupils must be kept home with high temperature, cough,
breathing difficulties or loss of taste or smell. Pupils
should also be kept home if generally unwell

Pupils should stay home for 14 days after returning from a
country not on the green list

If showing symptoms, pupil will be isolated and parents
called. Parents will be advised to contact their GP.

Each class is one bubble. Within each bubble there will be
pods to limit the extent of close contact within a bubble.

Physical distancing will be maintained in senior classes
as much as possible.

Each pod will have separate resources. Children will keep
one pencil case in school and another at home.

Any shared resources will be wiped down at the end of the
day.



